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Lisa Cataldi

From: Suzanne Borstein <ssb@drborstein.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:32 PM
To: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M.
Subject: Support HB-5422

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Representative McNamara, 
 
I’m writing insupportable of HB-5422. I have seen the proposed food sorting/recycling process and it is wonderful for 
many reasons. Support making this system statewide wherever possible. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Suzanne Borstein 
122 Albert Avenue  
RI 02905 


